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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 6-17-22

Watermain construction on 6th Avenue west of 8th Street has begun. Temporary water has been connected to homes on 6th Avenue. A reminder temporary water lines are on top of the ground and tap water will be warmer than normal especially in sunny conditions. If cold water is desired for consumption it is best to refrigerate the desired amount. The temporary water lines should remain undisturbed by non-construction personnel. Moving lines for the purpose of mowing or other activities can cause stresses in the line and may cause them to rupture. 
During reconstruction of 5th and 6th Avenues there will be no interruption to garbage or recycle services. If your service provider normally picks up on the street side of your residence please refer to the contact below and we will make alternative arrangements. 
As always, be aware of your surroundings while traveling within active construction areas. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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